
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Dobbs Drive, Opelika Road, and State Docks Road Lane Closure 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin placing traffic striping along Dobbs Dr. from 

Opelika Rd. to Auburn Rd., Opelika Rd. from Crawford Rd. to 16th Pl., and State Docks Rd. from Brickyard 

Rd. to end beginning Thursday, June 9th, 2022 and ending June 10th, 2022. Dates are subject to change 

due to weather. The road will be open to traffic; however, during this time delays should be expected, 

and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City 

Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


